
Submitter: Sue Craig 

On Behalf Of: Oregon Unitarian Universalist Voices for Justic 

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

Beavers, as you know, are a keystone species.  We need them everywhere to clean 

our water, help our fish, and provide lots of marshy area to prevent wildfires.  They 

also hlep with our aluvial water supplies, which is so important in places like eastern 

Oregon.  Please pass this bill.  It is still hard  to believe that in this day and age, we 

are allowing beaver trapping!   Really, that time has passed.   

As a group based on Faith, we truly believe in the interconnected web of life.  

Beavers are a huge part of that wonderful web.  Please help them. 

 

Thank you for all your work for the people of Oregon. 


